

14th May 2022

Dear Parents, Guardians and helpers,

Donate a Teddy Bear for Guiding Tombola stall at Bletchley Carnival

Please donate a teddy bear and bring to Rainbows in the next few weeks, to support Bletchley Guiding Division.

Saturday 8th July Bletchley Carnival

We have been asked by Bletchley Division to help run a stall at the Bletchley Carnival on Saturday 8th July. The stall will be a Teddy Tombola.

We would like help on the day from the Rainbows to, help run the stall. They would need to be in uniform. If your daughter would be interested to help then, in the first instance, please let me know via email. I can then agree a time with you. I am not expecting them to help any longer than 30 minutes.

Thursday 25th May

Presentation of Awards, Badges and Promise

This is the last meeting before the half-term break. We will be holding this meeting at Furzton Lake. We are going for a walk and a picnic.

Drop off / collection is the Watling Street Car Park. Drop off no later than 4:35pm please. **PLEASE NOTE** - This is off the Watling Street and **NOT** the one by the Restaurant of the same name.

Please bring some picnic food and drink items, Waterproof and warm coat, in case the weather changes.

Address: Watling St, Furzton, Milton Keynes, MK5 8AA.

What3words location, ///generally.dynamics.segmented https://w3w.co/generally.dynamics.segmented





We would like the newer girls to make their Promise. If your daughter would like to make her promise, please email me so that, I can make sure I have enough promise badges and can pre-write their certificate with the correct name.

All Rainbows will be receiving an award or, badge of some sort. So, parents may come a little earlier at 5:10pm should they wish to see. You will be allowed to photograph your child only please.

Rainbow promise can be found upon our website at, https://1stemersonvalleyrainbows.org.uk/resources/

They will not need to learn the Makaton signing. Only be able to say the promise.

Thursday 8th June

Is our first meeting back after the half-term break.

Regards, Rabbit and Koala Bear.

Karen Humble (Rabbit) – Unit Leader Karen.Humble@1stEmersonValleyRainbows.org.uk

